VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING

PARKS, PLAYGROUND & COMMUNITY SERVICES

ooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooo

The Parks, Playground & Community Services Committee meeting of the Village of Brooklyn

Heights, Ohio was held on June 6, 2023 at 7:15 p.m. with Mrs. Presot presiding.

Present at roll call:  Council Members: Berzins, Lasky, Presot, Tommer
Mayor: Procuk
Clerk/Treasurer: Frank
Law Director:
Engineer: Zoldak
Police Chief: Meade
Fire Chief:
Assistant Fire Chief:
Service Director: Blados

Building Commissioner:

Assistant Building Official:

Comm. Service Director: Guilfoyle
Recreation Director:

Soccer Commissioner:

GUESTS: None

The purpose of the Parks, Playground & Community Services Committee meeting was to discuss
the potential location of the new bathroom unit in the Upper Park.

Engineer Zoldak and Service Director Blados used a large aerial view of the Upper Park to show the
location options and corresponding issues of the placement of the new bathroom unit. Due to the
size of the crane and the weight of the equipment, a previous location choice has been dismissed.
The location of poles and tear up of already landscaped areas was also a factor.

The most logical location is closer to the parking lot which meets the requirements for the crane
and equipment and is also closest to the necessary utilities. This location is good for safety reasons
being more visible to law enforcement from the street and also convenient for anyone visiting the
park. It will be in a neutral area between the ball diamond and the pickleball, basketball and
playground areas. Additionally, this allows for future planning in the Upper Park. By not spending
extra funds to place it in the rear of the park, it allows for a better quality bathroom unit with the
grant funding. All were in agreement with the location.

There were no further questions and the meeting was adjourned.

Jennifer Presot ; ( i

Parks, Playground &‘Community Services Committee Chairperson




